
                                                            Round Table 
                                                         March 2, 2017 
 
District Wide:  
 

- Can the district purchase shades for the classroom doors for lockdown drills?  
This is being looked into. 
 

- Some employees of the BOE don’t respond to teachers’ e-mails.  
This has been noted and will be addressed.  
 
 


